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November 15, 2024 

The Honorable Wes Moore Governor 
State House 
Annapolis, MD 21407 

The Honorable William C. "Bill" Ferguson, IV 
President 
Senate of Maryland 
State House H-707 
Annapolis, MD 21407 

The Honorable Adrienne A. Jones 
Speaker 
Maryland House of Delegates 
State House H-107 
Annapolis, MD 21407 

The Honorable Brian Feldman 
Chair 
Senate Education, Health, and Environmental Affairs 
Committee 
11 Bladen Street 
Annapolis, MD 21407 

The Honorable Joseline A. Pena-Melnyk, Esq. 
Chair 
Health and Government Operations Committee 
6 Bladen Street 
Annapolis, MD 21407 

Secretary Russell J. Strickland 
Department of Emergency Management 
7229 Parkway Drive, Suite #200 
Hanover, MD 27076 

RE: Report Required by Public Safety Article §1-307 (MSAR #14840 & 
#14260) 

Dear Governor Moore and Distinguished Members: 

Pursuant to the Public Safety Article §l-307(a), the Maryland 9-7-1 
Board respectfully submits the FY23 annual report on the 9-7-1 Trust 
Fund and certain activities of the Maryland 9-7-1 Board. Baltimore 
City did not submit their required annual audit, which is noted on 
page 15. However, they hired an independent auditor to complete 
the audit, which will be submitted as a supplementary report once 
received. 



If you have any questions, please contact Maryland 9-7-1 Board Executive 
Director Christy Collins at 470-702-3600. 

Sincerely, 

John E. "Jack" Markey Chairman 
Maryland 9-7-1 Board 


